
“CELEBRATING LIFE, SAFELY” 
  

UPDATED-August 6, 2021 (Cleveland, Ohio)— Busch Funeral and Crematory Services’ priority is 

the safety, well-being, and health of the families we serve, our dedicated professional staff, and 

our communities. Throughout the pandemic we have remained committed to following 

guidelines set forth by the state and the CDC. With this, we highly recommend ALL individuals, 

regardless of vaccination status, to wear face coverings. We will continue to follow the safety 

precautions based on the wishes of the families we serve. Busch guarantees all families that we 

can respond to your unique requests. 

“A meaningful funeral celebration is about saying hello on the pathway to goodbye.”                                                                 

-Dr. Alan D. Wolfelt 

 

 


